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Out of hours work from 28 August to 28 October 2023 

From 28 August to 28 October 2023 there will be internal works outside of regular construction hours 
at Jerrabomberra High School.   

Works will be carried out on a semi-regular basis between 6 pm and 7 pm Mondays to Fridays and 
between 1 pm and 4 pm on Saturdays. The works will not be noisy or disruptive to neighbours.  

Works will include, but are not limited to, installation of electrical fittings, waterproofing high traffic 
areas, and acoustic testing. The works will be occuring outside of the regular construction hours due to 
the need for a clean and quiet environment and to ensure the safety of workers on site. 

These works are compliant with the Conditions of the Consent, which can be found on the Department 
of Planning portal here: https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects/new-high-
school-jerrabomberra  

 

Managing construction impacts 

For more information about how SINSW manages construction impacts please visit 
our webpage at edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts or scan the QR code to the right. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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